Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District One announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 5, 2021, 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. with walking tour/field visit

PLACE: Bowling Green City Hall, 104 Main Street, Bowling Green, FL 33834

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation would like to announce a new study to document the vision for Downtown Bowling Green. The purpose of the study is to take a holistic look at the US 17 corridor and discuss how land use, context and transportation will be supportive to increase mobility for all modes of transportation, increase safety, promote connectivity, and contribute to economic vitality and quality of life within Bowling Green.
The public is invited to a one-day workshop, which includes a field visit, to discuss challenges and barriers for users of US 17. This workshop will provide an opportunity for the public to observe how the corridor operates within Downtown Bowling Green and discuss a future vision. Early in the meeting, the group will discuss background information, followed by a walking tour from 12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. In the afternoon there will be reporting on the recommendations from the input provided.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Deborah Chesna by email at Deborah.chesna@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2562.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, District One Title VI Coordinator, at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Deborah Chesna by email at Deborah.chesna@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2562 or Brian Rick by email at Brian.Rick@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 1(863)519-2828.
